
Tuesday 11 October 2016 

ONE THOUSAND WISHES … can come true 
Social Inclusion Week Community Project  
 
Social Inclusion Week will be celebrated in the City of Ryde by One Thousand Wishes, a community 
project based on an ancient Japanese tradition. 
 
People from across the community will come together to make 1,000 origami horses, each containing 
a personal wish.  The origami horses will then be used to create a unique artwork by Artisans Ryde 
and the tradition says that each wish will then be granted.     
 
It only takes about 10 – 15 minutes to complete an origami horse so come along to a workshop and 
help make One Thousand Wishes come true: 
 

• Wednesday 26 October, 12noon – 2.00pm – West Ryde Library  
• Friday 28 October, 11.00am – 1.00pm – Eastwood Library 

 
The artwork will be unveiled at a celebratory Social Inclusion Week event on 23 November.   
www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/onethousandwishes 
 
City of Ryde has partnered with Ability Links and Artisans Ryde for One Thousand Wishes.  The 
project aims to raise awareness and promote social inclusion by embracing and celebrating diversity 
within the City of Ryde. 
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